Grid Emergency Notice Revision

To: GEN NZ Participants From: The System Operator
Sent: 14-feb-2023 11:12 Telephone: 0800 488 500

Ref: 4664594809 Email: NMData@transpower.co.nz

Revision of: GEN, 4664345181, 14-feb-2023 08:17, Unplanned outage

Cause: Unplanned outage Hawkes Bay

Region or GXP affected: Redclyffe, Whakatu, Tuai, Fernhill

Starting: 14-1eb-2023-08:00 14-feb-2023 08:00
Ending: 14-feb-2023-12:00 14-feb-2023 18:00

Loss of Redclyffe 220kV and 110kV buses. Suspected flooding.
All restoration options are being investigated but ability to access sites is limited

Participants should be prepared for an extended outage.

Consequences on the power system:
System operator needs to reconfigure the grid the effect restoration.

System operator needs to manage load to effect restoration.

The system operator advises: At:
See Below Hawkes Bay

Participants are advised to await instructions

Demand Allocations: Total

Consequences if insufficient responses by participants:

For more information contact the Security Coordinator on 0800 488 500

This notice is issued in accordance with Technical Code B - Emergencies, Schedule 8.3, Part 8

A revision of this notice will be issued if there is any change to the situation above.

The National Grid




